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NEVADA DELEGATION HOSTS ACADEMY INFORMATION NIGHT
April 4, 2008

Washington, D.C.- Nevada’s congressional delegation will host Academy Information Day at the Nicholas Horn Theater, College of Southern Nevada starting at 6:00 p.m., Saturday, April 12, 2008.  The event gives high school sophomores and juniors interested in a military education a chance to ask questions and discover the opportunities available to them at the United States’ service academies.

“Our military men and women are the best in the world and recognized for their leadership and bravery,” said Ensign.  “The United States’ service academies provide an opportunity for young adults to pursue higher education while developing strong work ethic and character in the process.  I encourage interested students, and their parents, to attend this informative event to have their questions answered and to better gage whether this is the right choice for them.”  

The event is designed to help students learn about the enrollment, nomination and education processes involving the service academies.

“Academy Night is a wonderful opportunity for parents and students to find out more about our service academies,” said Reid.  “These academies offer the best education you can get anywhere in the world.  Not only are the academics unsurpassed, but in leadership training, they are the best.”

“Education opens the doors to a lifetime of opportunities and our nation’s military academies provide students with a first class learning experience.  Students interested in attending one of our service academies should come to this event so they can better understand the nomination process to one of these fantastic institutions of higher learning.  In addition, students and parents will hear from our nation’s service academy graduates about their experiences and the nominating process,” said Berkley.                       

“Academy night is an outstanding opportunity for young men and women to learn about the many elite institutions of our armed forces,” said Porter. “Serving our nation is one of the noblest choices a young person can make. Starting that career at one our military academies not only provides an exceptional education but also the skills to be the leaders of tomorrow.” 
“Academy Information Day helps young Nevadans receive an education at our nation’s military academies.  Having family members that currently serve in the Armed Forces, I understand and truly appreciate the journey that these young Nevadans are about to embark on.  It is a privilege to recommend our military’s future officers,” said Heller.    

The event will be held at the Nicholas Horn Theater, College of Southern Nevada, 3200 East Cheyenne Avenue. 
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